
Sermon Information 
This Sunday, March 14th, Pastor 

John will be starting a new series, 
“Questions From Jesus”.  Sermon title 
is “Do You Want To Be Healed?”  
Scripture will be John 5:1-15.  The 
sermon will be put on Facebook and 
on our website.  To make it easier for 
you, there is a link on the home page 
of our website.  Just click the link and 
it will take you right to the sermon. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Date! 

We will be doing a new Church 
Directory on April 22, 23, & 24th.  Sign 
ups will start on Sunday, March 21st 
during both services, and online 
starting Monday, March 22nd.  There 
will be safety guidelines we must 
follow and those instructions will be 
handed out.  Any questions, call 
Jackie Clever @ 717-530-0314. 
 

UB Global  
There are copies of the Spring 2021 

UB Global Newsletter on the table in 
the chapel.  Also you will find an insert 
about the 2021 Easter Offering for UB 
Global.  This Easter, UB Global is 
seeking to raise $64,000 to fund three 
vehicles for ministry in United 
Brethren mission work.  In addition to 
those 2 documents, there are UB 
Global offering envelopes on the table 
for your Easter offering. 
 

Upcoming Special Services 
We will be having a Maundy 

Thursday service on April 1st @ 6:00 
pm.  We will not be having foot 
washing, but we will have communion.  
And our Easter services will be at our 
normal service times, 8:30 & 11:00 
am. 
 

Winter Weather Updates  
Will be available on television 

(WHP21), online (whptv.com), on the 
radio (WCRH 90.5), and on Facebook 
and the PSC website. 

 
Prayer Corner 

 

Prayer Focus: For Christlikeness to 
continue to develop in each of us 
daily. 
 

Church of the Week: Our Lady of 
the Visitation 
 

Missions Focus:  PMI 
 

Prince Street’s Ministry Focus: 
Property Commission 
 

Health Needs: 
Jackie C. Anita B. 
Dave L. Rodger Y. 
Lee H. Dan S. 
Wayne H. Steve B. 
Cathy C. Wendy S. 
Pat H. Wendy T. 
Jamie Jerry  
 

Other Needs:  
Chad Unspoken 
Stacy Paul B. 
Godfrey family Jason 
Our home care family 
 

Spiritual Needs: 
Fred K. 
 

Answered Prayers: 
Father & son had a good visit 
Great doctor visit 

 

Insider 
SSID:  

PrinceStreet 
Password:  

princestreetchurch 

Office Hours 
Monday, 8:00am-5:00 pm, and Tues-

day through Thursday, 8:00 am-4:00 
pm.  The office will be closed on Fri-
days.  If you have an emergency on a 
Friday or after the office hours, please 
call Pastor John @ 240-428-4856.  
Thank you. 
 

Men’s Breakfast 
The Men’s breakfast will be held in 

Fellowship Hall on Saturday, March  
27th, from 8-9:30 am.  The breakfast 
is free and all men are welcome.  Al-
so, bring a friend. The speaker will be 
Don Shenk, Director of Gospel Tide 
Ministries who are engaged in interna-
tional broadcasting.  See Dod Kiama 
or Dan Watkins with any questions, 
and please call the church office @ 
717-532-8404 to RSVP. 
“As iron sharpens iron, so one man 

sharpens another.” Proverbs 27:17. 
 

Board Reports Available 
There are packets of reports from the 

March meeting of the Local Board of 
Administration on the table in the 
chapel. These reports are available for 
all who are interested in the work of 
the Board Administration as it leads 
PSC. 
 
Large Print Our Daily Bread  

The April-June issues of Our Daily 
Bread, large print version, are now on 
the information table in the Chapel. 
Feel free to pick one up.  
 

Missions Focus  
The staff of PMI want to thank you for 

the prayers you offered on behalf of a 
young woman.  She was considering 
aborting her baby.  After meeting with 
the PMI staff and with much prayer, 
she has decided to keep her unborn 
baby.  PTL! 
 

Hope Service 
There will be a special “Hope Ser-

vice” on Sunday, March 21st @ 6pm 
in the sanctuary.  The service will also 
be livestreamed.   
 
 

 
 

Prayer Requests & Praises 
Any prayer requests or praises    can  

be   called   into   the    church   office,    
or email    the church office at   of-
fice@princestreetchurch.com. 
 

Offering   
March 7th ........................... $6,034.64 
Offering needed weekly......$8,160.00 
 

Offering 
Offering can be continued through 

these options, at the church service 
(there are offering plates on the 
table in the back of the sanctuary), 
online or through the mail.  Checks 
can be mailed to: 
Prince Street Church 
17 N. Penn Street 
Shippensburg, PA 17257 
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All Students from 6th-12th 
grade are welcome! 

 
Regular Gatherings: 

Sunday School: 9:45-10:45am 
Wednesday Night: 6:00-8:00pm 

 
Want to be a Youth Leader? 

We are constantly looking for lead-
ers who can consistently attend dur-
ing our Sunday School hour, and 
our Wednesday Night gatherings.  If 
you are gifted with working with stu-
dents from grades 6-12 and are in-
terested in helping out please con-
tact Pastor Seth. 
 

Porter Samaritan Fund  
PSC maintains a fund to meet the 

financial needs of the church family 
and extended church family. If you 
have a need or are aware of the 
need of another, application for as-
sistance can be made to the Porter 
Samaritan Fund. Applications are 
available at the church office and 
also in the Porter Samaritan folder 
in the mail cart located at the back 
entrance of the church. All applica-
tions are kept strictly confidential.  
When there are five Sundays in a 

month, the Sunday School offering 
from the fifth Sunday is designated 
for the Fund. If you would like to 
give at other times, use an envelope 
marked with “Porter Samaritan 
Fund” and your name.  
In the fourth quarter the fund dis-

persed a total of $500.00.  

Church Calendar  
Please note that we no longer have 

temporary calendars on the home 
page of the website.  You can find 
the church calendar under the 
events tab of our website. 
 

Volunteers Needed 
Nourishing Hands is in need of vol-

unteers to provide a meal to a 
church family in their time of need.  
Please consider having your name 
added to the rotating list.  Call the 
church office or Jackie Clever @ 
717-530-0314. 
 

Graduating? 
If you or a member of your family 

have graduated since last spring, 
please let us know so we can pub-
lish this exciting news in the Insider.  
If the graduation is from college, 
please include the name of the 
school and the degree received.  
We will recognize graduates on 
Sunday, May 30th. 
 

Communion  
Today we will be observing the Or-

dinance of Holy Communion during 
both morning worship services.  
 

25 Facts About Randy  
& Lee Hoover 

1. Lee was born in Altoona PA. 
2. Randy was born in Tracy CA. 
3. Randy & Lee met on a blind date, 
driving separately in case it was a 
disaster. We have been together 
since that first date and this April we 
will have been married 31 years. 
4. Lee’s first job was as a lifeguard 
at Altoona Area Senior High School 
5. Randy worked as a lineman for 
43 years before becoming a Safety 
Instructor.  He has worked for PREA 
as a Safety Instructor for lineman for 
the past 7 years but is still consid-
ered a lineman too. 
6. We have 2 daughters, Courtney & 
Chelsey.  
7. We have a Bernese Mountain 
puppy named Deacon; he is 9 
months old. 
8. Lee went to school for 3 years for 
Commercial Art. 
9. Randy studied electrical engineer-
ing @ Shippensburg University. 
10. Lee also has a Cosmetology 
license. 
11. Randy loves to golf, Lee enjoys 
watching Randy play more than 
playing herself.  That little white ball 
just will not go where she wants it to 
go. :-) 

25 Facts About Randy  
& Lee Hoover Cont. 

12. Lee loves spending time with 
family, music, art, reading, studying 
the Bible, cooking, baking & crafts of 
any kind. 
13. Randy is a bit of a movie buff; he 
likes to shoot hoops & hopes to get 
back into softball after he retires. 
14. Randy & Lee were married in 
1990 & moved to Shippensburg in 
1995 when Randy was hired at Ad-
ams Electric. 
15. Lee was a cheerleader in Jr. 
high & was on the swim team in Sr. 
high.  She still loves to swim. 
16. While working as a lifeguard, 
Lee never had to rescue anyone, 
however while on vacation one year, 
she had to save a young man that 
was drowning in a river. 
17. Randy was very athletic in high 
school, basketball, football & track.  
He still holds some records at Tus-
sey Mountain High School where he 
graduated. 
18. Randy was Home Coming King 
his senior year. 
19. Randy & Lee both enjoy travel-
ing.  
20. Lee’s brother Jeff bought her a 
used piano when she was 12 so she 
could take lessons.  Lee proceeded 
to drive the whole family crazy by 
practicing 3 hours a night.  Eventu-
ally the piano was moved upstairs. 
21. Randy & Lee are in the process 
of renovating their home. 
22. Lee cut the tip from her middle 
finger off on her left hand during a 
fight with her sister in which a door 
was slammed shut and Lee’s finger 
was caught in the door.  She was 12 
years old.  So, her left middle finger 
is about 1/2 inch shorter than her 
right middle finger. 
23. Until Covid 19, one of our favor-
ite things to do was to go out to din-
ner on the weekend.  Lee’s favorite 
place to eat is Longhorn, Randy’s 
favorite place is wherever Lee wants 
to go to eat. :-) 
24. Our favorite place to get a sub is 
Benny’s in Chambersburg. 
25.  Randy is exceptionally good at 
card and board games, Lee is not, 
and is always losing to Randy.  
(Maybe she lets him win…...nope, 
she is far too competitive for that! :-) 
 

25 Facts 
Hey everyone!  Please send to the 

church office 25 facts about you, 
and or you & your family.  Let’s get 
to know one another better.  


